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Here are some questions I have previously posed to our President; 
however, Gary felt that the Board should make the decisions. 
 

1. Format? Do you prefer the present format, namely size, or 
would you like to see a change? 

2. Do you want a bound copy or separate pages? 
3. Do you want a hard or soft cover? 
4. Yes, I’m considering tabs for the chapters. 
5. How many copies will we need? 
6. Please consider having two separate documents, i.e., 1) garden 
judging and 2) exhibition judging. 
7) Would you like to have the entire revision presented at once, or 
would you prefer a chapter at a time? 
8) Do you want to see the revised chapter, or would you like to see the 
proposed changes? 
9) Do you have suggestions for a possible publisher? Our Colorado 
Springs Century 21 has a printing office, and their costs are VERY 
reasonable; however, I haven’t sought a quote from them pending a 
conversation with the AIS Board. 
 
Please let me know if answers to any of the above questions should be 
determined by the Chair of this committee.  
 
One last comment:  
At this late date, I still have not received drafts from everyone ! 
 


